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Project No.  070175 Sale Date - 4/4/2007

Included in this project is item 0011 for the installation of a Multi-Seal Surfacing, Type 12 Interlayer.  This system has been 
utilized previously by ODOT.  Over the past year the Multi-Seal Surfacing system has been phased out and replaced by a new 
product/sytem called Fibemat (Fiber Reinforced Bituminous Membrane).  We are requesting that the Fibermat system be 
approved for use on this project as an alternate or approved equal to the Multi Seal System.  If an addendum can't be issued 
allowing the use of Fibermat then we are requesting that after the project is awarded that a change order be initiated which would 
change the item from Multi-Seal to Fibermat.  If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me.  Your 

   cooperation in this matter is appreciated.Doug PerryTerry Asphalt Materials
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


